
 
 

250 N. 5TH STREET, ROOM 3245, GRAND JUNCTION, CO 81501  P[970] 244 1533  F[970] 256-4022  www.gjcity.org 
 

 
                       
 

   
 
 
March 18, 2024 
 
 
 
Subject: CANCELLATION – River Park Silt Removal (RFQ-5414-24-KH) 
 
 
Dear Contractors: 
 
 
The City of Grand Junction greatly appreciates the time and attention your company has 
invested in participating in the River Park Silt Removal (RFQ) process. 
 
However, it is the decision of the City to herby cancel the solicitation process for this 
Project because there is a moratorium that restricts work within the river channel until 
September 1, 2024. The City intends to resolicit this project closer to the end of this 
moratorium. This will also allow the City to look into the required permits needed for this 
project.  
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions at 970-244-1546. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kassy Hackett 
Buyer 
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